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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
4220 International Parkway, Suite 100, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Noel Holcomb, Commissioner
Carol A. Couch, Ph.D., Director

Environmental Protection Division
404/362-2675

November 13, 2006

Mr. Walter J. Ramsey
Radiation Safety Officer
Scan Technologies, Inc.
189 Leigh's Grove Ct.
P.O. Box 519
Grayson, GA 30017

Dear Mr. Ramsey:

We have received your Application for Radiation Safety Evaluation of Device
Containing By-Product Material - ONLINE ANALYZER 5 -- and have completed the
initial review of the application. Additional information is required before we can
continue the review. The text that follows itemizes any questions we have to date.

1) Section 1.4

The device is referred to by several different names, Online Analyzer 5,
Geoscan, and CS9500X. You indicate that for coal applications CS9500X
will be used and for cement applications Geoscan will be used. When and
under what conditions will the name Online Analyzer 5 will be used.

2) Section 2

Under Intended use you indicate that The Analyzer 5 is the next
generation of the current Geoscan device registration number GA-0716-D-
107-S.
Please provide information on what modifications were made to the
original device and any partial testing of changes, modifications and
differences.

3) Section 3

Please provide a drawing of an exploded view of the internal parts of the
device showing the location of the source and the mechanical parts
including the locking mechanism as described in your application. Please
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provide this information for both the automatically operated device and
the manually operated device.

4) Section 4

The device label as indicated in Figure 11 of your application does not
show the name of the distributor of the device. Will the device distributor
be identified on this label.

Upon receipt of your response to these questions, we will continue the review of
your device application for the Online Analyzer 5. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me via phone at 404-362-2675.

Sincerely,

Environmental Radiation Specialist


